
Dear Hynes-UNO Families, 

 

What an amazing 3rd Quarter! We celebrated our first King Cake/Float Contest Day, 

participated in the Krewe of UNO Parade, held a Hynes-UNO Night at the UNO 

Basketball game, and closed the quarter with a PBiS snowball celebration. Not only did 

we have exciting and fun community events this quarter, but we also made progress 

toward our academic school-wide goals.  

 

Reading School-wide Goal: 92% of students are on or above grade level in reading. 

 

● 1st Quarter: 72% of students are on or above grade level in reading 

● 2nd Quarter: 85% of students are on or above grade level in reading 

● 3rd Quarter: 88% of student are on or above grade level in reading 

 

Math School-wide Goal: 90% of students are on or above grade level in math. 

 

● 1st Quarter: 74% of students are on or above grade level in math 

● 2nd Quarter: 92% of students are on or above grade level in math 

● 3rd Quarter: 91% of student are on or above grade level in math 

 

I am so proud of our students, teachers, and families for all of the hard work put into 

reaching our school-wide goals. It is together that we achieve such success. 

 

I would like to share my appreciation for the students, faculty/staff, and families of 

Hynes-UNO for rising to the challenge during this unprecedented time. You have shown 

that you are committed and invested in Hynes and the education of our little Huskies. It 

amazes me when I look at our Hynes-UNO Kindergarten Microsoft Teams page and 

see all of the students posting their assignments and sending messages to our 

teachers. It shows that we are keeping the mission and purpose of Hynes alive. 

Although we are apart for a little while, we are still “shaping leaders for a changing 

world.” We are in this together, and I thank you for your continuous support.  

 

We are dreaming bigger than ever Hynes-UNO!  

 

Be well and see you soon! 

 

Sincerely,  

Mrs. Smith 

Principal 


